
J une 30 , 1969 

_,/ 

Mr. Manc e C . Jackso n 
671 Bec hwith Street, S . W. 
Atlanta, Georgi a 30314 

Dear Mr. Jackson: 

May I acknowledge receip-t of your letter regarding 
the construction of public housing. 

I am not treating your request lightly , but the type 
of construction used is determined by the Atlanta 
Housing Authority. Mr. Edwin Sterne in Chairman, 
and Mrs. Lester Purcella is the Executive Director. 
I would suggest that you communicate with them if 
you wish to discuss a matter of t;is type. 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
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